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26 September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) 

 

Creative Arts Trip to Amsterdam: 14 February 2020 – 17 February 2020 

 

I can now finalise the flight details for the Creative Arts Trip to Amsterdam in February 2020. 

 

AIRLINE: FLYBE 

OUTBOUND 14FEB GCI-SOU   07:00-07:45 14FEB SOU-AMS 10:50-13:15 

INBOUND 17FEB AMS-SOU 17:30-17:55 17FEB SOU-GCI   19:35-20:20 

 

Please can I remind you that the final payment is also due by the end of this half term as follows: 

 

 £285.00  paid by 18 October 2019 

 

Cheques should be made payable to The Ladies’ College, or you can pay by BACS using the details 

below: 

 

Bank:   Natwest Bank Plc. 

Account Name: The Ladies’ College 

Sort Code:  60-09-20 

Account Number:  06017614 

Reference:  Art (Daughters Surname/First Name) 

 

I would also like to invite you to an information evening about this trip on Monday 27 January 2020 from 

17:00 – 18:00 in the Drama Studio.  

 

If you should have any further queries regarding the Creative Arts trip to Amsterdam, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Emma Clements 

 

Miss Emma Clements 

Head of Art and Design 


